
  

 

 
 

ECO-CLUB NEWS  

The Eco-Club is having a big push at keeping the grounds on both sites tidy and litter free 

– well done warriors!  They are also focusing on reducing the amount of non-biodegradable 

products going to landfill. Chapel Lane has recently changed to 2 Litre plastic bottles 

(which can be recycled) for their morning snack time milk! 

 

HARVEST SERVICE AT ST MARY’S CHURCH 

Ysgol Y Waun Foundation Phase has been asked to represent the school at this year’s 

Harvest Service being held at St Mary’s Church on Sunday 6th October at 11 a.m.  

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and would like to take part please 

return the consent form that was sent home with your child yesterday.  Thank you.  
 
 

FLU VACCINATION REMINDER 

We would like to remind you that the School Immunisation Team will be visiting on 

Wednesday, 6th November, to administer this year’s nasal flu vaccinations.  Please ensure 

that you have returned your form if you wish for your child to receive the vaccination 

(forms were sent home last term – spare forms are available from the school offices).  

Thank you.  

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES! 
 

PARENTS AFTERNOON/ EVENING (details re booking time slots to follow closer to the time) 

Wednesday 23rd October – 1 p.m.  to 4  p.m. Nursery class  

Wednesday 23rd October – 3.30 p.m. to 7 p.m.  Reception through to Year 6 

Thursday 24th October – 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. Nursery class 

Thursday 24th October – 3.30 p.m. to 5 p.m.  Reception through to Year 6 

 

Friday 25th October – School closes for half term and re-opens Monday 4th November  

 

Wednesday 6th November – Reception through to Year 6 Flu Vaccinations 

 

Thursday 28th November – Friends of Ysgol Y Waun Christmas Fair 

 

Thursday 5th December – Friends of Ysgol Y Waun Film Night 
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
The Criw Cymraeg team have excitedly been trialling Welsh apps both at school and at 

home and will be giving feedback at their next meeting. The favourite apps will be 

chosen to be downloaded on the school I-Pads for all of our pupils to use.   

 



 

CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 

Monday 16th December – 9.30 a.m. Nursery Christmas Concert 

Tuesday 17th December – 1 p.m. Foundation Phase ( Reception, Years 1 & 2 ) Christmas Concert  

Wednesday 18th December - 1 p.m. Foundation Phase ( Reception, Years 1 & 2 ) Christmas Concert 

Wednesday 18th December – 6.30 p.m.  K S 2 (Lloyds Lane pupils) Christmas Concert  

Thursday 19th December – 1 p.m. K S 2 (Lloyds Lane pupils) Christmas Concert  

Thursday 19th December – 6 p.m. Foundation Phase ( Reception, Years 1 & 2 ) Christmas Concert 

 

Friday 20th December – school closes for Christmas Holidays and re-opens on Tuesday 7th 

January 2020 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


